
From: Terri Cox
To: Bayly, Karen
Subject: C&C Fleet Services, LLC ID: FLR000228999
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 12:56:01 PM

Good afternoon Ms. Bayly:
 
In review of the letter dated April 29, 2019, it has been noted the Sage Oil Vac needed to be
relabeled, please find photo attached.
 
With regard to the sign documentation regarding review and training for individual personnel.
Moving forward there will be documentation on file of training being provided, with whom
attended, type of training, dated and signed.
 
 

Sincerely,
Terri Cox
C&C Fleet Services, LLC

863/676-7222 Office
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